
From: Daren Zuk 

Sent: 04 January 2023 15:13 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: FW: Planning Application | 49 Minster Road | 2022/3041/P 

 

Additional comments for 2022/3041/P. 

 

Thanks, 

Daren 

 

From: Amish Tanna 

Sent: 02 January 2023 16:37 

Subject: Planning Application | 49 Minster Road | 2022/3041/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Daren  

 

We write regarding the above planning application (ref 2022/3041/P). 

 

, we had previously submitted our objections to this 

application via the Camden website. 

 

We note the plans have now been resubmitted by the owners of 49 Minster Road, in which the only 

material change appears to be the removal of the first floor balcony. 

 

Since the Camden website does not permit further comments at this stage, we thought we would 

write to you to highlight our previous comments and objections still stand.  Whilst the removal of 

the balcony is a helpful development, all other of our previous concerns and objections regarding 

the the proposal remain. 

 

We hope this makes sense, and will be taken into account as you reach your determination.  We 

would be happy to discuss if helpful. 

 

Kind regards 

Amish & Reena Tanna 

 

 


